
Dear iarigai Members, 

It is our pleasure to announce the 51st International Research Conference of iarigai: “AI and Robotics 

Changing Graphic Arts” and the 56th Conference of the IC: “Steps towards New Initiatives in Print-

Media Education, Technology and Economics” to take place on September 2–5, 2025 in Pardubice, 

Czech Republic.  

The annual conferences of iarigai, the International Association of Research Organizations for the 

Information, Media and Graphic Arts Industries, and IC, the International Circle of Educational 

Institutes of Graphic-Media Technology and Management, are again co-located to facilitate 

networking and cooperation and embrace the many advances in our field. The joint conferences are 

hosted by the Department of Graphic Arts and Photophysics, Faculty of Chemical Technology, 

University of Pardubice, a long-time member of both organisations.  

You are invited to take part and share your knowledge and research results. The complete 

information, including all important dates, conference topics, guidelines and submission template, as 

well as accommodation and travel details, will be available online and distributed in due time. 

We are looking forward to receiving your submissions and seeing you in Pardubice! 

On behalf of the entire iarigai & IC 2025 conference team,  

Yours sincerely, 

Assoc. Prof. Tomáš Syrový, Conference Chair 

Dr. Cathy Ridgway, Publication Chair 

Prof. Branka Lozo, Secretary General 

 

Contact details for the iarigai & IC 2025 conference 

Website:  https://fcht.upce.cz/en/fcht/iarigai-ic 

Email address:  iarigai_IC_2025@upce.cz 

Assoc. Prof. Tomáš Syrový 

+420 466 038 032 

Department of Graphic Arts and Photophysics 

Faculty of Chemical Technology 

University of Pardubice 

Studentská 95 

532 10 Pardubice 

Czech Republic 
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